

Malden, Massachusetts

Date: May 25, 2022

Paper #256-22

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Resolve: That the Malden City Council supports the acquisition of a parcel on Woodland Street in Ward 6 for conservation and to moderate storm water run-off.

Sponsored by Craig Spadafora and Stephen Winslow

Paper #256 of 2022, of which the above is a true copy

Passed, by ten (10) yea and zero (0) nay votes, of the City Council consisting of eleven members at their May 24, 2022 meeting.

Attest:

City Clork

Council President Craig Spadafora